Eye on the World January 27, 2024

This compilation of material for "Eye on the World" is presented as a service to the Churches of God. The views stated in the material are those of the writers or sources quoted by the writers, and do not necessarily reflect the views of the members of the Church of God Big Sandy. The following articles were posted at churchofgodbigsandy.com for the weekend of January 27, 2024.

Compiled by Dave Havir

Luke 21:34-36—"But take heed to yourselves, lest your souls be weighed down with selfindulgence, and drunkenness, or the anxieties of this life, and that day come on you suddenly, like a falling trap; for it will come on all dwellers on the face of the whole earth. But beware of slumbering; and every moment pray that you may be fully strengthened to escape from all these coming evils, and to take you stand in the presence of the Son of Man" (Weymouth New Testament).



An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "Iran Picks New Supreme Leader: The Impact on Israel, Nukes and All-Out War" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 25, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

Iran's Guardian Council's decision this week to disqualify virtually all "pragmatists" (including former president Hassan Rouhani) from public office makes ongoing conflict between Israel and Iran's proxies a virtual certainty, and war more likely than ever.

At stake on March 1 are both the parliamentary elections as well as elections for the 88-member, eight-year term Assembly of Experts.

This round of the Assembly of Experts is expected to select the next Supreme Leader – given that Iranian Supreme Leader Ayatollah Ali Khamenei is nearly 85 and has been sick repeatedly.

From 1997-2005 and again from 2013-2021, Khamenei experimented with Iranian presidents who were reformists and pragmatists – Mohammad Khatami and Hassan Rouhani respectfully.

For the 2020 Iranian parliamentary elections, Khamenei not only disqualified reformists . . . he started to also disqualify pragmatists – whose bedrock values were as anti-Western as Khamenei's hardliners, but who believed that trying to reach deals with the West to improve relations was a tactical imperative.

These moves and the banning of hundreds of other candidates by Khamenei (or technically by

his Guardian Council, which does his bidding in banning undesirable candidates from running) brought voter turnout down to record lows.

Under Raisi's hardliners, this has meant a constant push for enriching record levels of uranium to get to the nuclear threshold for not only one nuclear weapon, but potentially for an arsenal.

Institute for Science and International Security President David Albright has said that Tehran, if it decides to, is so close to the threshold that in one month it could weaponize enough uranium for six potential nuclear weapons – and in five months, enough for 12.

This number will likely only grow under a continued hardliner leadership. Pragmatists may not love Israel or the U.S. any more than their hardline brethren, and there was plenty of terrorism and nuclear jousting when they were in power.

Yet, they might have rolled back some of the terrorism in the region and a new JCPOA 2.0 could have led to the Islamic Republic giving away its current enormous stock of enriched uranium.

This would have only kicked the can down the road until expirations of the JCPOA's nuclear limits in 2025 and 2030. But given that no one has slowed Iran's nuclear progress very much since mid-2022 and the current Gaza War, that might have been valuable breathing room for Israel.

With Raisi and all of the branches of government controlled by hardliners, and Raisi possibily in place to succeed Khamenei himself, Jerusalem and Washington can expect only continued hostility and violence from Iran for the foreseeable future.

• • • • •

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines involve articles that are considered international. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

So much division in the world

• An article by Stacy Liberatore titled "Doomsday Clock Remains Just 90 Seconds Away From Global Catastrophe for 2024 – Amid Wars in Ukraine and Gaza and A.I. Arms Race" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 23, 2024.

• An article by Kristina Wong titled "Biden Pentagon Denies It's at War With Houthis, Despite Biden Submitting 'War Powers' Notifications to Congress" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 25, 2024.

U.S. is giving enormous amount of taxpayer money to the world

• An article by Jeff Poor titled "Rank Paul: 'When Did We Become the Sugar Daddy of the World?'" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 25, 2024.

Remember – Holocaust survivors

• Looking back to September 2022, an article by Kirsten Grieshaber titled "Germany Marks

70 Years of Compensating Holocaust Survivors" was posted at apnews.com on Sept. 15, 2022.

• Looking back to June 2023, an article by Kirsten Grieshaber titled "Germany to Give \$1.4

Billion to Holocaust Survivors Globally in 2024" was posted at apnews.com on June 14, 2023.

• An article by Kirsten Grieshaber titled "Almost 80 Years After the Holocaust, 245,000 Jewish Survivors Are Still Alive" was posted at apnews.com on Jan. 22, 2024.

• An article by Luke Tress titled "UN Chief Antonio Guterres to Sit Out of Holocaust Event for First Time in 10 Years" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 25, 2024.

Hamas denies atrocities – blames Israel for civilian deaths on October 7

• An article by Ohad Merlin titled "Hamas Releases Propaganda Document Denying Atrocities, Blaming Israel for Civilian Deaths on October 7" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 22, 2024.

Reminders – about Hamas violence associated with October 7

• An article by Pastor Trey Graham titled "Why We Must All Watch Hamas's Raw Video Footage From October 7" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 25, 2024.

• A video and an article by Natalie Lisbona and Andy Jehring titled "The October 7 'Genocide' Video Evidence in Full: Civilians Are Slaughtered and Mutilated and Families Rounded Up in Footage Presented by Israel to International Court of Justice" were posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 25, 2024.

Hamas kills 21 Israeli soldiers in central Gaza

• An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob and Gadi Zaig titled "21 IDF Soldiers Killed as Hamas Causes Gaza Buildings to Collapse" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

• An article by Lawrence Richard titled "Netanyahu Immediately Vows Retribution After Hamas Kills 21 Israeli Soldiers in Central Gaza" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

When will Israel stop?

• An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "How Will Israel's Heavy Losses in Gaza [Including the Death of 21 Soldiers] Impact the IDF's War Strategy?" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

• An article by Felice Friedson titled "Hadassah Medical Organization Grapples With Hundreds of Wounded and a Country With PTSD" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 26, 2024.

Hamas tunnels

• An article by Staff titled "Hamas [Dug Tunnels to Use Them Against Us . . . but in Reality Hamas] Is Collapsing in Its Own Gaza Tunnels; Gallant Tells IDF Soldiers" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 26, 2024.

Hamas terror chief (Yahya Sinwar)

• An article by Staff titled "'Yahya Sinwar Will Die a Martyr': What Is Hamas's Gaza Chief's End Game? [Analyzing the Contrast Between Surrounding Himself With Hostages as a Shrewd Coward or Seeking Martyrdom – Because 'Life on Earth Is Short, and Paradise Is Eternal']" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 25, 2024.

Hamas rejects two-month cease fire

• An article by Jake Smith titled "Israel Offers 2-Month Cease Fire With Hamas in Exchange for Release of Remaining Hostages" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 22, 2024.

• An article by Madeline Hubbard titled "Hamas Rejects Israel's Two-Month Cease Fire Plan With Hostage-Prisoner Swap, Hamas Relocation" was posted at just thenews.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

Will Netanyahu remain in power?

• An article by Eliav Breuer titled "The Benjamin Netanyahu Era Is Over, Sources in Likud Say" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 18, 2024.

• An article by James Callery titled "'In the Name of God, Go': Israel's Ex-Prime Minister Ehud Barak Calls for an Immediate Election to End the War in Gaza as Critics Claim Time Is Running Out for Benjamin Netanyahu" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 22, 2024.

• An article by Tal Shalev titled "'It's Puzzling': Former Mossad Chief Blasts Netanyahu's Treatment of Qatar [Reportedly Insulting Qatari Efforts to Negotiate a Cease Fire and Hostage Deal]" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 25, 2024.

Skirmishes – involving U.S. troops

• An article by Hannah Nightingale titled "U.S., UK Militaries Conduct Second Wave of

Strikes on Houthi Targets in Yemen" was posted at thepostmillennial.com on Jan. 22, 2024.

Houthis

• An article by David Averre titled "Houthis Say Russian and Chinese Ships Are Free to Pass Through the Red Sea Without Being Fired Upon – and Blast U.S. and UK for 'Playing Against Themselves' by Carrying Out Strikes in Yemen" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Benjamin Weingarten titled "Biden's Lame Houthi 'Listing" [as Terrorist Organization] Won't Deter the Terrorists – or Their Backer, Iran" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

• A Reuters article by Parisa Hafezi and Andrew Hayley titled "China Presses Iran to Rein in Houthi Attacks in Red Sea; Sources Say" was posted at reuters.com on Jan. 25, 2024.

Hezbollah

• An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "IDF Strikes Iran-Hezbollah Airport, Launching Major Escalation" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 26, 2024.

International – anti-Semitism

• A video and an article by Nick Arama titled "Watch: Italian Police Don't Hold Back When It Comes to Anti-Israel Marchers" were posted at redstate.com on Jan. 21, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "Anti-Israel Protesters Clash With Italian Police Over Israeli Stand at Fair" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

• An article by Paul Farrell titled "Incredulous Elon Musk Admits He Was 'Naive' to Surging Anti-Semitism Until Seeing Pro-Hamas Rallies Spring Up 'In Every Single City in the West Blew My Mind" as He Slams America's Elite Colleges for 'Fostering Hate'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 23, 2024.

• An article by Frances Martel titled "Iran's President Heads to Turkey to Discuss 'Annihilation' of Israel" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "Israeli Rock-Climbing Team Banned From International Competition Amid Security Concerns" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

• An article by Jacob Kessler titled "Influential Brazilian Politician Interested in Boycotting

'Certain Jewish Companies'" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

• An article by Joel B. Pollak titled "United Nations Repeats False Hamas Statistics on

Gaza Civilians Dead" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 25, 2024.

• An article by Yuval Barnea titled "As Many Anti-Semitic Acts Committed in France Since October 7, Than in Last Three Years Total" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 26, 2024.

Articles – Jerusalem Post

• An article by Staff titled "Masa [the Jewish Agency Founded to Bring Young Diaspora Jews to Israel for Long-Term Education and Employment Programs] Launches Program to Bring Diaspora Jews to Israel to Volunteer During the War" was posted at Jan. 16, 2024.

• An article by Maayan Jaffe-Hoffman titled "Christians Donate \$500,000 to Israeli Towns Devastated by Hamas Attack" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 22, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "Father [Rabbi Who Took His 3 Children to the Temple Mount] Arrested After [His Three-Year-Old] Son Bowed Down on Temple Mount [Because Praying at the Temple Mount Is Illegal]" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

• An article by Ohad Merlin titled "Major South African Banks Provide Platform to Fund Hamas" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 25, 2024.

• An article by Shlomo Maital titled "Israel's Hi-Tech Firms Helping Tackle the Food, Agricultural Crises" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 26, 2024.

Iran

• An article by Rebecca Rommen titled "Iran Ups the Ante Against U.S., Proxies Strike Iraq Military Base With Ballistic Missiles" was posted at businessinsider.com on Jan. 21, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "U.S. Secretly Warned Iran Before Deadly ISIS Suicide Bombings" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 25, 2024.

Russia-Ukraine war

• An article by Nathan Rennolds titled "Russia's Elite Paratroopers and Marines Are Refusing Orders to Launch 'Human Wave Attacks' – Ukraine Official Says" was posted at businessinsider.com on Jan. 20, 2024.

• An article by Charles Gasparino titled "Volodymyr Zelensky Come Up Empty-Handed in Davos as He Faces Financial War Hell" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 20, 2024.

• An article by Lawrence Richard titled "Pentagon Finally Runs Out of Money for Ukraine, Urges 50 Allies Continue Supporting Kyiv" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

Comments – Putin and NATO

• An article by Elisabeth Gosselin-Malo titled "Baltic States to Bolster Border Security With Russia, Belarus" was posted at defensenews.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Chris Jewers titled "Countdown to Conflict With Putin: Norway's Defense Chief Becomes Latest Military Figure to Warn Europe Has Three Years to Prepare for War With Russia" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 23, 2024.

• An article by David Averre titled "Russia 'Will Not Be Afraid to Use Nuclear Weapons in a War With NATO Because It Believes the U.S. Wouldn't Dare Respond'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 23, 2024.

Comments about Russia

• An article by Martin Arostegui titled "Putin's March to the Red Sea [Russia Has Signed Security Agreements With More Than 20 African Countries – 13 Signed in the Past 5 Years]" was posted at spectator.org on Jan. 19, 2024.

Comments about China

• An article by Nicole Wells titled "Senator [Rand] Paul to Newsmax: China Could Unleash Virus 'Worse Than Black Plague'" was posted at newsmax.com on Jan. 18, 2024.

Comments about China and Taiwan

• An article by Tim Gallaudet titled "To Defend Taiwan, the U.S. Navy Must Retake the Ocean High Ground" was posted at themessenger.com on Jan. 17, 2024.

Comments – potential biological problems

• An article by Nicole Wells titled "Senator Rand Paul to Newsmax: China Could Unleash Virus 'Worse Than Black Plague'" was posted at newsmax.com on Jan. 18, 2024.

• An article by Kevin Stocklin titled "What Is 'Disease X' That the WHO Is Preparing For?" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Jan. 22, 2024.

• An article by Dr. Robert Malone titled " 'Disease X' Is Manufactured by the WHO to Drive Fear and Public Compliance" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

Covid – international news

• A video and an article by Dylan Gwinn titled "Video: Novak Djorkovic Drills Winning Shot After Woke Heckler Tells Him to Get Vaxed" were posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 20, 2024.

• An article by Shawn Fleetwood titled "Canadian Court Rules Trudeau's 'Unreasonable' Crackdown on Trucker Convoy [a Large Protest Due to Covid Shot Mandates] Violated Federal Law" was posted at thefederalist.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

Climate agenda – international news

• An article by Staff titled "2023 Was the Hottest Year Ever [And 2024 Could Be Warmer Still]" was posted at economist.com on Jan. 10, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "Can Scientists Save Your Morning Cup of Coffee?" was posted at economist.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

Reminders - China talks climate change, but produces coal

• Looking back to February 2023, an article by Thomas Catenacci titled "China Unleashes Massive Coal Power Expansion Despite John Kerry's Climate Pleas" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 27, 2023.

• Looking back to April 2023, an article by Amy Hawkins titled "China Ramps Up Coal Power Despite Carbon Neutral Pledges" was posted at theguardian.com on April 23, 2023.

• Looking back to November 2023, an article by Darrell Proctor titled "China Will Guarantee Financial Support for Coal-Fired Power Plants" was posted at powermag.com on Nov. 10, 2023.

• Looking back to November 2023, an article by David Blackmon titled "What Does China Know That the Biden Administration Doesn't? [As China's National Development and Reform Commission Recently Announced the Plan to Subsidize the Building of New Coal-Fired Electricity Generation Plants]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 15, 2023.

• Looking back to November 2023, an article by Nick Pope titled "Biden Administration Doubles Down on Climate Cooperation With China as Xi's Economy Goes on Coal Binge" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 15, 2023.

• Looking back to November 2023, a Reuters article by Colleen Howe and Ella Cao titled "In China's Coal Country, Full Steam Ahead With New Power Plants Despite Climate Pledges" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 30, 2023.

• Looking back to December 2023, an article by Seth Borenstein titled "World Carbon Dioxide Emissions Increase Again, Driven by China, India and Aviation" was posted at apnews.com on Dec. 4, 2023.

Global intentions - WEF, WHO, UN and others

• An article by Brianna Lyman titled "Washington Post Columnist [Philip Bump] Warns

Readers Not to Do Their Own Research [Because Trusting the 'Authorities' and the Media Is More Than Sufficient]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 18, 2024.

• An article by Evita Duffy-Alfonso titled "Survey: Two-Thirds of Elites Say There's Too Much Freedom in America" was posted at thefederalist.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Stacy Liberatore titled "Foreign Developers (Including Chinese, Russian, Iranian and Venezuelans) Now Own at Least 40 Million Acres of U.S. Land Near Military Bases From Coast-to-Coast: Government Admits It Does Not Know Full Extent of Land Grab" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Deroy Murdock titled "Now Emperor Biden Wants to Nationalize Patents" was posted at newsmax.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Jeff Donaldson titled "Great Nations in Decline Don't Die, They Turn Into Something Else" was posted at townhall.com on Jan. 21, 2023.

World Economic Forum – censorship and free speech

• An article by Jason Cohen titled "Surprise! The Global Elites [in Davos] Have Set Their Sights on a New Target: Free Speech" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 21, 2024.

• An article by Didi Rankovic titled "Tech CEO [Alexandra Reeve Givens] at WEF Summit Laments Opposition to Government-Controlled Media Censorship [Because Leaders Must Stop 'Misinformation']" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

World Economic Forum – general comments

• An article by Jack Montgomery titled "WEF Round-Up: Censorship, A.I. and Fear of Trump Dominate Davos" was posted at thenationalpulse.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by David Blackmon titled "[At WEF] IMF Head [Kristalina Georgieva] Tells the Little People to Pipe Down and Get Behind Carbon Tax" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 20, 2024.

• An article by Simon Constable titled "Klaus Schwab's World Economic Forum in Davos Exposed as Place Where 'Cronyism Can Flourish'" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 21, 2024.

• An article by Jason Walsh titled "Boris Johnson Says WEF Elite 'Trembling Violently' Over Trump's Return" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Jan. 22, 2024.

Biden family business – deep state has known about it for years

• Looking back to August 2019, an article by Ben Schreckinger titled "Biden Inc. [Quoted: 'Over His Decades in Office Joe's Family Fortunes Have Closely Tracked His Political Career']' was posted at politico.com on Aug. 2, 2019.

• Looking back to August 2019, an article by Ben Schreckinger titled "The Biden Family's Strange Business History" was posted at politico.com on Aug. 3, 2019.

• Looking back to October 2022, a report by Iowa Senator Chuck Grassley titled "FBI Possesses Significant, Impactful, Voluminous Evidence of Potential Criminality in Biden Family Business Arrangements" was posted at grassley.senator.gov on Oct. 17, 2022.

• Looking back to September 2023, an article by Margot Cleveland titled "Biden Bribery Breadcrumbs Leave Only One Possible Conclusion: Deep-State Partisans Buried the Evidence" was posted at thefederalist.com on Sept. 6, 2023.

Biden family business

• An article by Ward Clark titled "The Hits Just Keep Coming: Kevin Morris Got 'Access' to Biden White House After Big Payments to Hunter" was posted at redstate.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Morgan Phillips titled "Hunter Biden's Business Partner Devon Archer Closer to Going to Prison After Supreme Court Rejected Hearing His Appeal Over His Conviction for Defrauding a Native American Tribe" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 22, 2024.

International abortion outlook

• An article by Ashley Sadler titled "Abortion Is the Reason Why Down Syndrome Babies Are Vanishingly Rare in Denmark" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

A.I. – general comments

• An article by Hasan Chowdhury titled "Don't Worry – the Machines Won't Be as Smart as Humans for a Long Time, Because They Have Still Got a Lot to Learn" was posted at businessinsider.com on Jan. 20, 2024.

International miscellaneous news

• An article by Kamal Sultan titled "Toronto Council Bans Tobogganing on 45 Hills With Furious Residents Saying 'The Fear of Liability Is Ruining Modern Childhood'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Julianna Frieman titled " 'The Wrong Message': Zero Percent Japanese Woman [Born in Ukraine] Wins Miss Japan" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

• An article by Jack Montgomery titled "Pakistan Proves Mass Deportation Is Possible as 500,000 Afghans Ejected in Just 4 Months" was posted at thenationalpulse.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

.

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines are about articles that involve the United States. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Joe Biden slurring and incoherent – crowd cheers wildly

• An article by Brianna Lyman titled "Social Media Goes Ballistic as Biden Speech Devolves Into Word Soup and Supporters Clap 'Like Brainless Seals' " was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

Revealing – Joe Biden talk about protecting democracy, but IGNORES Supreme Court

• Looking back to November 2023, an article by Claudia Aoraha titled "Biden Tells 813,000 More Americans He Has Wiped Their Student Loan Debt: President Has Now Forgiven \$127 Billion for 3.5 Million Borrowers – Even Though the Supreme Court Sank His First Bid" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 29, 2023.

• Looking back to December 2023, an article by Nick Allen titled "Biden Forgives Another \$4.8 Billion in Student Debt: President's Huge Plan to Go Around the Supreme Court Continues With Latest Wiping of Loans for 80,000 Borrowers" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Dec. 6, 2023.

• An article by Emily Goodin titled "Biden Cancels Even More Student Debt: Up to 6.9 Million Americans in SAVE Plan Who Received Less Than \$12,000 Will Have Their Loans Wiped If They Have Been Paying for 10 Years" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 12, 2024.

• An article by Hank Berrien titled "Biden Ignores Supreme Court, Cancels Another 74,000 Student Loans" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by David Harsanyi titled "You Can't Defend 'Democracy' and the Administrative State" was posted at thefederalist.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

Have you noticed how many alleged "conspiracy theories" turned out to be true?

• An article by Mary Rooke titled "If It's Really a 'Right Wing Conspiracy Theory," Why Do Democrats Keep Proving It's Real?" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 11, 2024.

Have you noticed how many steady media reports turned out to be false?

• An article by Hank Berrien titled "Steve Garvey Hammers Adam Schiff in California Senate Debate ['You Lied to 300 Million People' About Trump Allegedly Colluding With Russia in the 2016 Election]" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

Comments about government and corporate snooping

• Looking back to August 2023, an article by Simon Caldwell titled "FBI Spied on Traditionalist U.S. Catholics From Coast to Coast" was posted at catholicherald.co.uk on Aug. 11, 2023.

• An article by James Bovard titled "Biden's Big Brother Teams Are Now Watching What You Buy – Hope You Pay in Cash" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Leif Le Mahieu titled "[Senator] Tim Scott Presses Treasury Secretary Over Flagging of 'Trump' [and] 'MAGA' Transactions" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 22, 2024.

Comments about censorship

• An article by Hailey Gomez titled "Department of Justice Acknowledges Hunter Biden Laptop Content Is Legitimate for First Time" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 16, 2024.

• An article by Stephen M. Lepore titled "Rachel Maddow Is Slammed for Running 'State TV' After Telling Viewers MSNBC Won't Show Trump's Iowa Victory Speech Because 'We Cannot Knowingly Broadcast Untrue Things'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 16, 2024.

• An article by David Marcus titled "Only Dictators Ban the Free Press – Yet Nikki Haley Gags DailyMail.com simply for Reporting a Story She Doesn't Like – Is She Running to Be President of America, or a Tin-Pot Communist State?" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Will Potter titled "CNN and MSNBC Are Slammed for Muting Trump's Mic [at New Hampshire Victory Speech] to Chime in With Fact Checkers – as Jake Tapper Speaks Over the Former President to Condemn His 'Anti-Immigrant Rhetoric'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 24, 2024.

• An article titled "GOP Senate Candidate Steve Garvey Slams Adam Schiff Over Russian Collusion Lies in California Debate" was posted at thepostmillennial.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

Broken voter ID laws = an incapacitated man with disastrous policies could "win" again

• An article by Eric Utter titled "You Just Might Be a Democrat [If You Are Fine Showing Your I.D. While Entering Costco Warehouse, but Believe It's Beyond the Pale to Be Asked to Provide an I.D. When Voting for the President of the United States]" was posted at

americanthinker.com on Jan. 14, 2024.

• An article by Megan Palin titled "U.S. Travelers Outraged by Airport Signs Appearing to Allow Migrants Onto Flights Without ID [Would Democrats Apply the Same Approach to Allowing Migrants to Vote Without ID?]" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article titled "Ballots Cast Without Proof of Citizenship 'Exploded' After Lawfare Crippled Arizona Election Laws" was posted at thefederalist.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Peyton Sorosinski titled "DHS Knew Risks of Mail-In Voting, but Continued Censoring Concerns Anyway: Lawsuit" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

Will Biden stand up to the pressure and continue to support Israel?

• An article by Michael Goodwin titled "Biden's Two-State 'Solution' Would Be a Disaster for Israel" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 20, 2024.

• An article by Joel B. Pollak titled "Netanyahu Rejects Biden Surrender Plan" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 21, 2024.

Disruptive protests

• An article by Daniel Greenfield titled "Pro-Hamas Protester Accused of Running Over NYPD Officer" was posted at frontpagemag.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

Muslim leader (Zainab Khan) – Muslim Americans must discourage anti-Semitism

• Looking back to October 2023, a video by Fox News titled "Zainab Kahn [Muslim American Leadership Alliance Founder]: I'm 'Appalled' by the Muslim American Response to War in Israel [Saying Many of the 'Protests' Are Not Peaceful, but Are Inflamed Riots – and That the American Muslim Community Should Do More to Discourage Anti-Semitism]" was posted at foxnews.com on Oct. 21, 2023.

Anti-Semitism – general

• An article by Jacob Gurvis titled "Robert Kraft's Foundation to Combat Anti-Semitism to Run 30-Second Super Bowl Ad" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

Anti-Semitism – colleges

• An article by Rachel Shkargi titled "Harvard Rocked by Hate: Kidnaped Images Defaced, Israel Blamed for 9/11" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

• An article by Sophie Mann and James Reinl titled "Appalling Moment Ousted NYU

Adjunct Art Professor [Amin Hasain] Telling Students Hamas Beheading of Babies and Rape of Women During October 7 Massacre Is 'Not True'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 25, 2024.

ESG and DEI

• An article by Hoa Haiff titled "DEI-Obsessed Yale Law Dean Heather Gerken 'Is in Running to Be College's Next President' – Despite Shaming Conservative Student in Email, Letting Woke Students Cancel Speaker and Hiring Trainer Claiming Anti-Semitic Hate Crime Numbers Are Exaggerated" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 21, 2024.

• An article by Tim Pearce titled "Elon Musk Slams DEI During Discussion With Ben Shapiro: [Musk Said: 'You Should Always Be Wary of Any Name That Sounds Like It] Could Come Out of a George Orwell Book'" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 22, 2024.

• An article by Brandon Poulter titled "Elite University [Cornel] Donor Pledges to Pull Funding, Calls on President [Martha Pollack] to Resign Over Diversity, Equity and Inclusion" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

• An article by Selim Algar titled "University of Wisconsin Racism Seminar [for First-Year Law Students] Tells Students 'There Are No Exceptional White People'" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

• An article by Shannon Thaler titled "NASCAR Looks to Diversify Audience Despite Anti-DEI Backlash as Viewership Falls" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 26, 2024.

Illegal immigration - will New York follow California to give free health care?

• An article by Ruth Bashinsky titled "California Becomes First State to Offer Health Insurance to All Illegal Migrants: Taxpayers Will Be Forced to Fork Out \$3.1 Billion Per Year in Medical Care for an Extra 700,000 People" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 2, 2024.

• An article by Ray Lewis titled "More Illegal Immigrants Would Get State-Sponsored Health Care Under Proposed New York Law" was posted at 13wham.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

Illegal immigration - Kamala Harris finally offers border advice

• An article by Thomas Stevenson titled "Kamala Harris Says 'Equity' Should Be a Focus of Congress' Border Talks" was posted at thepostmillennial.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

Illegal immigration - more Democrats are complaining

• An article by Staff titled "[New Hampshire] Democrat Senator [Maggie] Hassan: 'The Border Is in Crisis' Under Biden" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 21, 2024.

• An article by Dolores Chang titled "Democrat Senator John Fetterman Breaking With His Party Again Says Migration Crisis Threatens to Destroy the American Dream as Another 300,000 People Approach Southern Border in Hopes of Crossing Into U.S." was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 21, 2024.

Illegal immigration – Biden finally admits southern border is NOT secure

• An article by Leif Le Mahieu titled "'Delusional': Biden Says Southern Border Is Not in Crisis as Illegal Crossings Surge" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 13, 2024.

• An article by Harriet Alexander titled "Which One Is It, Guys? Biden Finally Admits Southern Border Isn't Secure, Despite Homeland Security Chief Alejandro Mayorkas Insisting It Was – and Vows 'Massive' Changes to Stem Tide of Migrants" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Reagan Reese titled "Biden Admits Border Isn't Secure Nano-Seconds After Saying He Has No Clue Why Republicans Are Impeaching Mayorkas" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Steven Nelson titled "Biden Finally Admits Border Isn't Secure, Believes 'Massive Changes' Needed: 'I'm Ready to Act' " was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

Yet, Biden claims that he has said the border is NOT secure for 10 years

• An article by Staff titled "Biden Southern Border Is Not Secure: 'Give Me the Money' – [when asked if he thinks that the border is secure, he replied: 'No, it's not. I haven't believed that for the last 10 Years. And I've said it for the last 10 years. Give me the money']" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

Will Biden now watch Mayorkas be impeached?

• An article by Daniel Chaitin titled "Homeland Security Chair Says 'We Have the Votes' to Impeach Mayorkas" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 21, 2024.

Supreme Court backs Biden in Texas

• An article by William Mehhado titled "U.S. Supreme Court Says Texas Can't Block Federal Agents From the Border" was posted at texastribune.org on Jan. 22, 2024.

• An article by Sonam Sheth titled "Supreme Court Justices Roberts and Coney Barrett Split With Conservatives to Give Biden a Border Win" was posted at businessinsider.com on Jan. 22, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "SCOTUS Disaster: 'Conservative' Judges Side With Libs on

Key Border Case" was posted at theblaze.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

• An article by Mat Walsh titled "The Supreme Court Declares That Texas Has No Right to Defend Its Own Borders" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

• An article by Luca Cacciatore and Brandon Waltens titled "Texas Will 'Hold the Line' on Border Despite Federal Ruling" was posted at texasscorecard.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

• An article by Jennie Taer titled "Texas Refuses to Vacate Border Area, Puts Up More Wire in Defiance of SCOTUS" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

• An article by Libby Emmons titled "Now 25 States Stand in Solidarity With Texas Amid Biden Border Invasion" was posted at thepostmillennial.com on Jan. 25, 2024.

Comments – illegal immigration

• An article by Meg Wingerten titled "Denver Health at 'Critical Point' as Migrant Influx Contributes to More Than \$130 Million in Uncompensated Care [as 8,000 Illegal Migrants Recorded About 20,000 Visits to Denver Health Care Last Year – Which Is Only a Fraction of What the Border States Face]" was posted at denverpost.com on Jan. 16, 2024.

• An article titled "Illegal Alien Charged With Raping Developmentally Disabled Person Released From Jail, ICE Not Contacted" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 18, 2024.

• An article by Kyle Morris titled "String of Retail Thefts, Burglaries by Migrants Plaguing Chicago Suburb: Authorities" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 20, 2024.

• An article by Luis Chaparro titled "Cartel Human Smuggling Business Is Turning Entire Border Towns Into War Zones" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 21, 2024.

• An article by Jon Michael Raasch titled "Biden's Border Crisis Laid Bare: Staggering Graph Shows Nearly 265,000 Deportation Cases Were Filed in December, More Than Any Fiscal Year Between 2006 and 2017 – as One Million Migrants Entered Under Biden's Parole Program That Congress Wants to Scrap" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 22, 2024.

• An article by Nic White titled "Meet the Black Chicago Democrats Who Sued Progressive Mayor Brandon Johnson for Housing Migrants in Park That's 'Crown Jewel' of Their Community – and Won" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 23, 2024.

• An article by Harriet Alexander titled "First Chicago, Now Boston: A Hundred Migrants Are Sleeping on the Floors of Sanctuary City's Logan Airport With Small Children Running Around the Halls and Families Relying on Packets of Wipes to Wash" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 23, 2024.

• An article by Tom Ozimek titled "Elon Musk Says Biden Administration 'Actively

Aiding Illegal Immigration'" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

• An article by Mike Miller titled "McConnell Pressures GOP Senators to Back 'Secret' Border Bill Before It's Released for Public Debate" was posted at redstate.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

• An article by Alana Mastrangelo titled "[Breitbart Editor-in-Chief] Alex Marlow: Biden Administration Staging an 'Insurrection' of the U.S. Through Continued Efforts to Keep Border Open" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 25, 2024.

Covid censorship

• Looking back to June 2021, an article by Emily Crane titled "NIH Head Dr. Francis Collins Dismissed Wuhan Lab Leak Theory in April 2020 Email to Dr. Fauci With Subject Line 'Conspiracy Gains Momentum' – Newly Released Messages Show" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on June 2, 2021.

• An article by Cassidy Morrison titled "Now Anthony Fauci's Former Boss Francis Collins Concedes Covid Lab Leak Was Not a Conspiracy – Despite Spearheading Attacks Against Scientists Who Touted Theory" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 15, 2024.

Comments about Fauci

• An article by James Lynch titled "Fauci's Top Adviser [Dr. David Morens] Admits He's Done Zero Research on Possible Lab-Leak – Despite Claiming It Definitely Didn't Happen" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Editorial Board titled "Thanks to Fauci & Company, America Now Must Worry About Measles Outbreaks" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 20, 2024.

Climate agenda – general

• An article by Jon Miltimore titled "Biden's War on Dishwashers and Washing Machines Hits a Snag" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Jan. 21, 2024.

• An article by Nick Pope titled "Environmental Laws That Impeded Pipelines for Years Could Trip Up Biden's Sprint Toward Offshore Wind" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 22, 2024.

• An article by Kevin Killough titled "Taxpayers May Get Stuck With Cost of Removing an Offshore Wind Farm After Biden Admin Waives Fees" was posted at justthenews.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

• An article by Candace Hathaway titled "American 'Elites' Support Rationing Energy, Meat to Combat Climate Change: Poll" was posted at theblaze.com on Jan. 23, 2024. • An article by James Reinl titled "America's Richest 1% and Ivy Leaguers Say the Rest of the Country Has Too Much Personal Freedom and Want to Ration Food and Electricity; Shocking Poll Finds" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 24, 2024.

Climate agenda – John Kerry resigns

• Looking back to November 2020, an article by Mary Margaret Olohan titled "Biden to Appoint John Kerry as 'Climate Czar' and Add Him to the National Security Council' was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 23, 2020.

• Looking back to April 2021, an article by Andrew Trunsky titled "Climate Change Will Undermine World Stability, 'Exacerbate' Security Risks; U.S. Intelligence Agencies Say" was posted at dailycaller.com on April 9, 2021.

• Looking back to April 2021, an article by Maydeen Merino titled " 'Net Zero Is Not Enough': John Kerry Says We Need to Remove Carbon Dioxide From the Atmosphere" was posted at dailycaller.com on April 22, 2021.

• An article by Nick Pope titled "What Did Climate Czar John Kerry Actually Accomplish During His Stint in Biden Administrations?" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 22, 2024.

Climate agenda – Newsom's trip to China didn't solve California's problems

• Looking back to October 2023, an article by John Hayward titled "Gavin Newsom Commits California to 'Cooperate With China on Climate Crisis" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

• An article by Kamal Sultan titled "California Faces \$37 Billion Budget Crisis as Gavin Newsom Proposes Slashing Climate Change Programs, Housing and Clean Energy Spending for State" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 11, 2024.

U.S. cuts coal - while China promotes coal

• Looking back to November 2023, an article by Harold Hutchison titled "'China's Not Doing Any of This Stuff': GOP Senator [Eric Schmitt of Missouri] Pours Cold Water on Biden's Climate Cooperation Effort With CCP" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 16, 2023.

• Looking back to November 2023, an article by Nick Pope titled "U.S. Backing New Plan to Cripple Coal Industry at UN Climate Conference" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 21, 2023.

• Looking back to December 2023, an article by Michael Dorgan titled "U.S. Commits to Shutting Down Its Coal Plants During COP28" was posted at foxnews.com on Dec. 2, 2023.

Fossil fuel – Biden's plan from day 1

• Looking back to March 2022, an article by Staff titled "[Journalist Dan] Bongino: Destruction of U.S. Fossil Fuel Has Been Biden Administration's 'Energy Suicide Plan' Since Day 1" was posted at foxnews.com on March 12, 2022.

Fossil fuel – general comments

• An article by Kevin Killough titled "Stigma of 'Dirty Fossil Fuels' Drives Young People Away From Lucrative Careers in Oil and Gas Work" was posted at just thenews.com on Jan. 22, 2024.

Comments – electric vehicles

• An article by Nick Pope titled "Ford Slashes Production of EV Truck [F-150 Lightning EV] Biden Drove to Promote Green Agenda" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Will Kessler titled "Here's Why the Biden Administration's Multi-Billion Dollar EV Charging Program Has Short-Circuited" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 21, 2024.

Comments – pro-life

• Looking back to May 2023, an article by Mansur Shaheen titled "[Massachusetts] Doctors Perform World-First Brain Surgery on Baby With Deadly Genetic Disorder While It Is Still Inside Its Mom's Uterus" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 4, 2023.

• An article by Staff titled "Tens of Thousands at March for Life in Washington D.C. Demand End to All Abortion" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by John-Henry Westen titled "Pro-Lifers Had Plenty of Reason to Brave the Snowy Weather for the 2024 March for Life" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

Comments – pro-abortion

• An article by Katherine Hamilton titled "Joe Biden Marks 51st Anniversary of Roe vs. Wade by Promising to Fight for 'Right' to Kill the Unborn" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 22, 2024.

• An article by Calvin Freiburger titled "137 Abortion Mills Shut Down Since Dobbs, 53 Opened or Resumed in 2023: Report" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

• An article by Calvin Freiburger titled "Kamala Harris Blames Trump for Roe vs. Wade Overturn: 'Women Are Silently Suffering' Without Abortion" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

Transgender – miscellaneous news

• An article by Amber Harding titled "Male Student Reportedly Dominating Girls Sports at San Francisco High School" was posted at outkick.com on Jan. 20, 2024.

• An article by Paul Bois titled "NFL Announces Third 'Night of Pride' During Super Bowl Week" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

Education in the United States

• An article by Candace Hathaway titled "Teachers' Union-Backed Network Runs Anti-School-Choice Campaign, Claiming Programs Are 'Deeply Rooted' in Racism" was posted at theblaze.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Angela Morabito titled "School Choice Can Be Your Hall Pass Out of Increasingly Violent Classrooms" was posted at thefederalist.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

Bank problems

• An article by Stephen Moore titled "New Bank Regulations Will Hurt Small Businesses and Middle-Class Borrowers the Most" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Jan. 17, 2024.

• An article by Neirin Gray Desai titled "Citizens, Bank of America and Capital One [Banks] Wipe Out Dozens of Locations in Just One Week – as They Become Latest Victims of the 'Bank Branch Bloodbath'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Will Kessler titled "Smaller Banks' Earnings Limp as High Interest Rates, Sector Turmoil Send Customers Fleeing to Mega-Banks" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

Deficit

• An article by Megan Henney titled "U.S. National Debt Tracker for January 19, 2024: See

What American Taxpayers (You) Owe in Real Time [on January 19, the National Debt Was \$34 Trillion for the First Time]" was posted at foxbusiness.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Eric Revell titled "Federal Deficit Blew Up \$89 Billion More in 2024 First Quarter Than Last Year" was posted at foxbusiness.com on Jan. 26, 2024.

After months of deception, Biden admitted the obvious about "Inflation Reduction Act"

• Looking back to August 2023, an article by Brianna Lyman titled "Inflation Reduction Act 'Has Nothing to Do With Inflation' – Biden Says" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 11,

2023.

After Biden admitted the obvious – White House tried weak damage control

• Looking back to August 2023, an article by Ian Hanchett titled "White House on Biden Admitting 'Inflation Reduction Act' Isn't Really About Inflation: It's 'Also About Reducing Prices'" was posted at breitbart.com on Aug. 30, 2023.

Finances

• An article by Josh Kosman and Miles Schachner titled "[Iconic Magazine] Sports Illustrated's Entire Staff Told They Are Getting Laid Off" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

Comments – about defunding the police

• Looking back to June 2020, an article by Paige Fernandez titled "Defunding the Police Will Actually Make Us Safer" was posted at aclu.org on June 11, 2020.

Surprising report – overall crime is decreasing (although rising in places like D.C.)

• An article by William Upton titled "Gun Ownership Up, Homicides Down [Detroit Is on Track to See the Lowest Homicide Rate Since 1966, While Crime in Washington D.C. Is Spiking Across the Board] " was posted at thenationalpulse.com on Jan. 4, 2024.

Homicides

• An article by Virginia Allen titled "Senator Roger Marshall Tracks Serious Crimes [Including Homicides] Committed by Illegal Aliens During Biden Presidency" was posted at dailysignal.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

Theft

• An article by Lewis Pennock titled "Is This the Most Dangerous Square Mile in America? Crime Hotspot in Oakland Where Gas Stations and In-N-Out Are Hit by Brazen Car Thieves Dozens of Times Every Day – but Cops Say They Are Powerless to Stop It" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 20, 2024.

• An article by Julianna Frieman titled "In-N-Out Burger's Oakland Location Closes Over Rampant Crime" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 22, 2024.

• An article by Julianna Frieman titled "CVS [Store] in D.C. Will Close Due to Teen Theft Epidemic" was posted at dailycaller.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

• An article by Nicholas McEntyre titled "13-Year-Old Driver, 4 Others Arrested After Mob Loots California Bakery in Street Takeover" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

Government action – seeking gun control

• An article by Jason Rantz titled "Democrats Try to Bankrupt Gun Shops With 'Insurmountable' Fees' was posted at mynorthwest.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

Comments about erroneous police actions

• An article by Ashe Schow titled "He Spent 25 Years in Prison for a Murder He Didn't Commit; Now He's Suing" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

A.I. – generated photos involving Taylor Swift

• An article by Alana Mastrangelo titled "Fans Outraged Over A.I.-Generated Sexually Graphic Taylor Swift Images" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 25, 2024.

• An article by Lewis Pennock titled "Celeb Jihad (the Website That Posted Deepfake A.I. Porn of Taylor Swift) Has Been Sharing Explicit Images of Celebrities for Years Without Punishment – and Was Threatened by the Pop Star's Lawyers in 2011 Over Fake Topless Photo" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 25, 2024.

• An article by Tate Delloye titled "It's Not Just Taylor Swift, Now Anyone Can Be Targeted by the Vile Deepfake Porn Barons: Experts Reveal Explosion in A.I. Sites and Apps That Stitch Faces Onto Naked Bodies, as Victims Tell of Their Horror After Police Say There Is Nothing They Can Do" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Dec. 3, 2023 and updated on Jan. 26, 2024.

A.I. – generated photos of other people

• Looking back to May 2023, an article by Alana Mastrangelo titled "Influencer Makes A.I. 'Virtual Girlfriend' of Herself That May Earn \$5 Million a Month" was posted at breitbart.com on May 15, 2023.

• Looking back to September 2023, an article by Alana Mastrangelo titled "Washington University Professor [Liberty Vittert]: A.I. Girlfriends Are Ruining a Generation of Men" was posted at breitbart.com on Sept. 28, 2023.

• An article by Andrew Court titled "Model Lexi Love Makes \$360,000 a Year Sexting Lonely Men – but There's One Problem [Lexi Love is the Brainchild of Employees at Foxy A.I. – to Be a 'Perfect Girlfriend for Many Men']" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 18, 2024.

• An article by Lucas Nolan titled "Big Profits From Fake Girlfriends: A.I. Model 'Lexi

Love' Rakes in \$30,000 a Month From Lonely Men" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

Comments – about Joy Reid

• An article by Rachel Bowman titled "Absurd Moment MSNBC's Joy Reid Rips Into 'Moms for Liberty' Founder for Seeking to Ban School Book That Features Underage Kids Discussing [Various Sex Actions]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 22, 2024.

• An article by Stephen M. Lepore titled "Megyn Kelly Obliterates MSNBC Host Joy Reid for Ripping Into 'Moms for Liberty' Co-Founder [Tiffany Justice] Wanting to Ban Book on Underage Kids Discussing Sex Toys" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 22, 2024.

• An article by Kennedy titled "MSNBC's Joy Reid Defends Underage Gay Porn for Children, but Posted Homophobic Blogs" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 23, 2024.

• A video and an article by Jason Walsh titled "Watch – Joy Reid: Securing the Border Is Racist" were posted at dailyfetched.com on Jan. 25, 2024.

Comments – about corporate news media

• An article by Brian Flood titled "Ex-MSNBC Host Tiffany Cross Goes Off on Network About Her Treatment: I Had My 'Intelligence Questioned' [Because She Strayed From Their Network Perspective]" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 18, 2024.

• An article by John Nolte titled "Far-Left L.A. Times, Washington Post Losing Tens of Millions of Dollars Annually" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Virginia Kruta titled "Joy Behar Begs Haley to Stay in 2024 Race, if Only to

Annoy Trump" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

• An article by John Nolte titled "Dying CNN's Kamala Harris Interview Crash Lands With

Only 332,000 Viewers" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 25, 2024.

Could a "contingent election" occur in 2024?

• Looking back to August 2023, an article by Beau Tremitiere titled "A Contingent Election [The Process If No Candidate Gets a Majority in the Electoral College], Explained" was posted at protectdemocracy.org on Aug. 22, 2023.

• An article by Elaine Kamarck titled "10,000 People Could Decide the Presidential Election [8,567 Convention Delegates; 594 Members of the Parties' National Committees; 535 Members of the Electoral College; and 435 Members of the House of Representatives Adds Up

to 10, 131]" was posted at brookings.edu on Jan. 3, 2024.

Robert F. Kennedy Jr.

• An article by Jeff Louderback titled "RFK Seeks Path to Victory by Forcing House to Elect President" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

Democrats may be grooming Newsom – but California has many problems

• Looking back to September 2018, an article by Seema Mehta titled "How Eight Elite San Francisco Families Funded Gavin Newsom's Political Ascent [Newsom Wasn't Born Rich, but He Was Born Connected]" was posted at latimes.com on Sept. 7, 2018.

• An article by Michael Reagan titled "Pricing Itself Out of the Market, Golden State Loses Luster" was posted at newsmax.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "Of Course Californians Are Pouring Into Texas, the Mayor of Dallas [Eric Johnson] Said – the State Has the 2 Things Everyone Wants [Affordable Housing and Quality of Life]" was posted at businessinsider.com on Jan. 20, 2024.

Keep an eye on Michelle Obama

• An article by Ariel Zilber titled "Bill O'Reilly Says Michelle Obama Is 'Only Democrat' Who Could Beat Trump: 'Biden Has Dementia'" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

• An article by Aaron Johnson titled "Barack and Michelle Obama 'Convinced' Bumbling Joe Biden (81) Has 'Lost His Grip' Ahead of Election: Report" was posted at radaronline.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

Biden's age is a problem

• An article by Sarah Arnold titled "It Took Just 90 Seconds for Joe Biden To Get Confused During a Speech" was posted at townhall.com on Jan. 20, 2024.

Biden and Harris supporters and detractors

• An article by Staff titled "Kamala Harris on Biden's Mental Sharpness: 'He Is Extraordinarily Smart' – Can 'See Around the Corner'" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 21, 2024.

• An article by Karen Ruiz titled "Kamala Harris's 'Refusal to Be a Team Player' Put Her at Odds With Joe Biden and First Lady Jill During Her 'Disastrous and Comical First Years as Vice President' – New Book ['Amateur Hour: Kamala Harris in the White House' by Charlie Spiering] Claims" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 22, 2024.

• An article by Rich Lowry titled "John Fetterman Shows Democrats How to Ditch the Loony Left" was posted at nypost.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Jason Rantz titled "Democrats Change Name 'Sex Offender' to Protect Rapists' Feelings" was posted at mynorthwest.com on Jan. 22, 2024.

• An article by Brady Knox titled "Biden Should 'Stay Hidden' to Win Election, Van Jones Says: 'He Doesn't Inspire Confidence'" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

January 6 protesters

• An article by Matt Vespa titled "Glenn Greenwald Brutally Eviscerates All the Narratives Peddled by the Left About January 6" was posted at townhall.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

• An article by Matt Vespa titled "It Looks Like the January 6 Committee Got Busted for Destroying More Evidence" was posted at townhall.com on Jan. 25, 2024.

Tim Scott's endorsement – predictable reactions

• An article by Andrew Mark Miller titled "Senator Scott Says Decision to Endorse Trump Over Haley Came Down to 'One Simple Question' ['Who Guarantees Us the Best Future for the Average American Who Starts Where I Started?']" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

• An article by Miranda Nazzaro titled "Tim Scott: 'Trump Did More for Minorities Than Biden Will Ever Do'" was posted at thehill.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

• A video and an article by Dessi Gomez titled "Watch – 'Morning Joe' [MSNBC]: Al Sharpton Says He's 'Embarrassed' by Tim Scott for Backing Trump 'in Such a Way That Is So Humiliating'" was posted at thewrap.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

• A video and an article by Natalie Korach titled "Watch – Tim Scott Slams 'Morning Joe' [on MSNBC], CNN for 'Vile Attacks on His Character: 'Most Racists in the Country Are Liberals" were posted at thewrap.com on Jan. 26, 2024.

Democrats gave money to Haley - in hopes of derailing Trump

• An article by William Upton titled "'Mini-Soros' Reid Hoffman Pulls Out of [Funding] Nikki Haley After New Hampshire" was posted at thenationalpulse.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

Media narrative – kept lying about Nikki Haley being frontrunner in New Hampshire

• An article by Staff titled "Is Nikki Haley Meeting More Journalists Than Voters?" was posted at thespectator.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Robert Spencer titled "Is Nikki Haley the Real Frontrunner [in New Hampshire]?" was posted at pjmedia.com on Jan. 21, 2024.

Voting scheme – Democrats vote as Republicans for Nikki Haley

• An article by Anthony Brooks titled "Independents and Democrats Could Help Haley Catch Trump in New Hampshire Primary" was posted at wbur.org on Jan. 16, 2024.

• An article by Ian Ward titled " 'We Only Care About Damaging Donald Trump' [the Idea Behind the Plan for Democrats to Vote for Nikki Haley in Open Primary]" was posted at politico.com on Jan. 20, 2024.

Media narrative and voting scheme – didn't work in New Hampshire

• An article by Alice Herman titled "New Hampshire Primary Sets Turnout Record With More Than 300,000 Voting [as Trump Cruises to Victory]" was posted at theguardian.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

• An article by Joan E. Greve and Lauren Gambino titled "Upbeat Haley Wows to Press On but Prospects Against Trump Look Bleak" was posted at theguardian.com on Jan. 24, 2024.

Nikki Haley echoes media narrative against Trump

• An article by Wendell Husebo titled "Nikki Haley Echoes Media's Attacks Against Donald Trump" was posted at breitbart.com on Jan. 25, 2024.

Even if you hate Trump – doesn't the double standard trouble you?

• Looking back to August 2023, a video titled "24 Straight Minutes of Democrats Denying Election Results" was posted at rumble.com on Aug. 2, 2023.

• Looking back to August 2023, an article by Wendell Husebo titled "Democrats Denied Election Results 150+ Times Before Trump Was Indicted for Challenging Election" was posted at breitbart.com on Aug. 15, 2023.

• Looking back to August 2023, an article by Liberal Lawyer Alan Dershowitz titled "Trump's Persecution Is an Affront to Biblical Justice" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 26, 2023.

Threats to use 14th Amendment – to keep Trump off ballot

• An article by Bill Pan titled "Massachusetts Ballot Law Commission Dismisses Bid to Remove Trump From Primary Ballot" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Jan. 23, 2024.

Comments about Trump

• An article by Paul Steinhauser and James Levinson titled "Tim Scott Endorsement of Donald Trump Latest Sign GOP Is Consolidating Around Former President" was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 20, 2024.

• An article by Maureen Callahan titled "Take a Bow, Liberal America – President Trump 2.0 Is on You; for Your Crime, Wokery, Broken Borders, Trans Madness, Biden Corruption Cover-Up and Donald Indictment Hysteria" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 24, 2024.

General interest

• An article by Martha Williams titled "Massachusetts Hospital Warns Patients Could Be Denied Care If Their Tone of Voice or Body Language Is Considered Hostile" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Ishita Srivastava titled "North Dakota Man (Only 22 Years Old) Has Double Lung Transplant Caused by His Vaping Habit: Can Never Drink or Smoke Again and Will Eventually Need Another New Set of Lungs Filled" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 20, 2024.

• An article by Daisy Graham-Brown titled "Why 'Hangxiety' Is Forcing Gen. Z to Ditch the Booze as Experts Claim Young People Experience Heightened Feelings of Stress and Anxiety After Heavy Drinking" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 20, 2024.

• • • • •

An article by Jonathan Schwartz (a graduate of Yale University in 2021) titled "Why Am I, an American Jew, Going to Israel During the War Against Hamas?" was posted at jpost.com on Jan. 21, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

Next month I will travel to Israel. Along with thousands of other young Americans Jews, I've decided to spend a few weeks volunteering with local organizations and connecting with my Israeli peers. As I've been breaking the news of my upcoming trip to family and friends, the most common reaction I receive is a concerned and skeptical "why?"

- Why do you want to fly into a war zone?
- Aren't you concerned for your safety?
- What will people think of you for publicly supporting Israel?
- Why take the risk?

In the weeks following October 7, I have felt isolated, frustrated, angry and afraid. I've watched my friends colleagues, and former classmates almost immediately ignore, minimize, or justify the atrocities of Hamas. I've seen anti-Semitism rage on the campus I called home just a few years ago. Organizations, politicians, and public figures (who I once admired for their work in building a more inclusive, equal and prosperous world) have been silent or antagonistic to the concerns of American Jews.

We're all heard the message loud and clear. In the spaces that so many of us have occupied, among those dedicated to combating hatred, to uplifting and protecting minority communities, to opposing terrorism and denouncing the abuse of women – Jews don't count.

The shocking realization that so many around me are ambivalent (or worse) to our fate has been terrifying.

So like many of my peers, I'm left wondering what will come of the Jewish people's ability to continue living safely and prosperously in America. And as I've felt repelled by the people and places that used to feel like home, I feel closer and more connected than ever to the Jewish community and to Israel.

• I'm going to Israel to bear witness to the atrocities committed by Hamas.

• I want to understand the scope of the horrors of October 7 and the lasting impact the day has made on Israeli society.

• I want to hear the stories of those murdered, kidnapped, and injured.

• I want to witness the strength and resolve of the Israeli people as they work to defeat Hamas and ensure that these atrocities can never happen again.

• I'm going to Israel to show solidarity with the Israeli people. We say that the Jewish people are am echad v'lev echad – one people with one heart. When one Jew is hurting, we all feel the pain. I want to make sure that the Israeli people know that American Jews share in the devastation they are experiencing.

• And lastly, I'm going to Israel to say to those around me – that despite the hatred, the silence, and the indifference you have shown; the Jewish people will not be deterred. We will not disregard our connection to our ancestral homeland. We will not turn our backs on each other. We will not turn our backs on each other. And we will not be ashamed of the only Jewish state the world has ever known.

• I want to say loudly and clearly to those around me: Am Yisreal Chai, a Hebrew phrase that translates to The People of Israel Live.

• • • • •

An article by Charles Creitz titled "Heritage Foundation Head [Kevin Roberts] Defends Trump, Scolds 'Elites' at World Economic Forum: 'You're Part of the Problem'" was posted at foxbusiness.com on Jan. 18, 2024. Following is the article.

The president of the Heritage Foundation confronted hosts at the World Economic Forum Thursday [January 18] in Davos, Switzerland, challenging claims that the WEF is protecting democracy and calling so-called elites "part of the problem."

Heritage Foundation President Kevin Roberts spoke out from Davos, where he had been invited to speak on a panel at the World Economic Forum. Roberts told reporters after his speech that he was somewhat shocked to have received an invitation to the annual meeting of world leaders and globalist figures, but said he cherished the opportunity to give voice to the "forgotten people" who are not collectively heard from or considered by those in attendance.

"The forgotten people aren't just poor or working-class Americans of all ethnic backgrounds. There's a lot of those forgotten people, as I've come to learn over the last few years [who are] small business owners; people who scraped and save," he said, adding that many aren't often inherently political.

"They all believe the same thing, which is that the American Dream is slipping away from them."

At the WEF, Roberts spoke on a panel entitled "What to expect from a possible Republican administration," and was joined by the following people.

- Rob Portman ex-Republican Senator of Ohio
- Gerald Baker Wall Street Journal
- Professor Walter Russell Mead Bard College

Roberts offered pointed countervailing views to the majority of Davos figures that at times appeared to ruffle the moderator – British international affairs expert, Sir Robin Niblett.

The moderator at one point asked Roberts about former President Trump's promise of "retribution" if he regains office, and that the World Economic Forum's purported defenses of liberal democracy could be "swept under the rug" by the mogul.

Roberts answered: "It's laughable that you or anyone would describe Davos as 'protecting liberal democracy'. It's equally laughable to use the word 'dictatorship' at Davos and aim that at President Trump. In fact, I think that's absurd."

Roberts went on to tell the Davos forum the next conservative president will have a popular mandate to take on the power of the elites.

"The thing that I want to drive home here, the very reason that I'm here at Davos, is to explain to many people in this room and who are watching, with all due respect, nothing personal, but that you're part of the problem," he told Niblett.

Roberts said elites in the vein of the WEF tell average people "the reality is 'X' – when in fact the reality is "Y" on issues ranging from border security to climate change.

When Niblett asked what figures Roberts believed would be part of a second Trump administration, he replied the possible next president-elect would decide. However, Roberts went on to offer a pointed characterization of the type of person the "forgotten people" want to see in the bureaucracy.

Roberts said: "I'll be candid here, because I think I've been invited here to be candid. The kind of person who will come into the next conservative administration is going to be governed by one principle, and that is destroying the grasp that political elites and unelected technocrats have over the average person."

Roberts continued: "I will be candid and say that the agenda that every single member of the [next] administration needs to have is to compile a list of everything that's ever been proposed at the World Economic Forum and object to all of them wholesale."

Any official in the 47th presidential administration unwilling to reform the bureaucracy has no place in Washington, he said.

In an appearance with Fox Business Maria Bartiromo prior to his WEF remarks, Roberts quipped how an "America First" message hasn't seemed to resonate at the conference: "Surprisingly it isn't. And yet there are four or five of us who've been invited here out of a few thousand who actually understand that America First policies are right, not just for Americans, but for non-Americans as well. When Americans are at their apex of freedom . . . the rest of the world really benefits."

• • • • •

An article by Mark Duell and Colin Fernandez titled "The Slowest City on Earth: How [London] Is the Worst in the World for Drivers" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 10, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

- 1. London, England
- 2. Dublin, Ireland
- 3. Toronto, Canada
- 4. Milan, Italy
- 5. Lima, Peru

- 6. Bengaluru, India
- 7. Pune, India
- 8. Bucharest, Romania
- 9. Manila, Philippines
- 10. Brussels, Belgium

• • • • •

An article by Aislinn Murphy titled "Car Insurance Prices Are on the Rise: These States Have the Highest Premiums" was posted at foxbusiness.com on Jan. 23, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

1.	New York – \$3,374	6.	Washington D.C. – \$2,756
2.	Nevada – \$2,974	7.	South Carolina – \$2,680
3.	Florida – \$2,917	8.	Maryland – \$2,645
4.	Delaware – \$2,806	9.	Michigan – \$2,640
5.	Louisiana – \$2,792	10.	Rhode Island – \$2,452

Isaiah 55:6-11–"Seek you the Lord while He may be found, call upon Him while He is near. Let the wicked forsake his way, and the unrighteous man his thoughts; let him return to the Lord, and He will have mercy on him; and to our God, for He will abundantly pardon. 'For My thoughts are not your thoughts, nor are your ways My ways,' says the Lord. For as the heavens are higher than the earth, so are My ways higher than your ways, and My thoughts than your thoughts. For as the rain comes down, and the snow from heaven, and do not return there, but water the earth, and make it bring forth and bud, that it may give seed to the sower and bread to the eater, so shall My word by that goes forth from My mouth; it shall not return to Me void, but it shall accomplish what I please, and it shall prosper in the thing for which I sent it."

. . . .